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PITT-06-16-025 
 
June 16, 2016 
 
Project Number 112IC05958 
 
Ms. Beckie Smith, EIT 
Township Engineer for Caernarvon Township 
Witman Engineers & Consultants, LLC 
3417 Main Street 
Morgantown, Pennsylvania 19543 
 
Reference: Response to Request for additional information to complete Act 167 consistency letter 
  Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project 
  Sunoco Pipeline, L.P. – Pennsylvania 
 
Dear Ms. Smith: 
 
Per your February 15th, 2016 email request, attached are the Erosion and Sediment Control report/Plans 
and Site Restoration & Post Construction Stormwater management report/Plans for the Pennsylvania 
Pipeline Project within Caernarvon Township. The project limits of disturbance will be restored to meadow 
within the township which is consistent with the requirements of the Schuykill River Watershed Act 167 
Plan (June 2007) and the Conestoga River Watershed Act 167 Plan (September, 2005).  There are no 
permanent stormwater BMPs or impervious areas proposed within Caernarvon Township. 
 
Should you have questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
412.921.8963 or via e-mail at megan.carson@tetratech.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Megan Carson 
Permitting Specialist 
 
cc:   
Caernarvon Township 
File 112IC05958 
Donald Zoladkiewic 
 


